
SAVE THE FROGS  2013 

Frogs are the most rapidly disappearing animals on the planet and motor vehicles are one of 

the factors responsible for frog mortality. That is why, during the migration season (March – 

April) we carry toads and frogs across the road. 

Along Road 873, near the pond and the Green River, the volunteers have put up nets to 

prevent the animals from entering the busy road. The amphibians fall into the buckets sunk 

into the ground. Then they are counted and carried to the other side. 


